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VC DISTRICT
MEETING
They learned how to run a
meeting, now it's time to actually
see how one is ran. Our students
were invited to a district meeting
and got to speak to professional
individuals along the way .

COLLEGES
AT THE
ISLANDS
It's time to start thinking about
college! We had the opportunity
to help our students meet with
different colleges so they could
start thinking into what college
they wanted to get into.

GETTING
READY FOR
THE S.A.T'S

As S.A.T's approached many of our
students were unprepared. Our
S.A.T Prep workshop helped them
with tips and how to excel on the
S.A.T's.

LEADERSHIP
BRUNCH 

The students attended a brunch where
they dressed in their best clothes and got

to interact with professionals and how
they contribute to society. Many had

never attended an elegant brunch and it
was a wonderful experience
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LET'S TAKE A TRIP
TO CSUCI!

Dress to Impress! A memorable trip
for our student where not only did
they get to hear about people just
like them who were able to be
successful such as Carmen Perez,
co-organizer of the Women's March
in DC but also political figure Kevin
De Leon. Th students were able to
learn dining etiquette and how to
dress semi-formally to prepare
them for the dinner.

CA LULAC
CONVENTION

UNIVERSITY OF
CALIFORNIA 
RIVERSIDE!

Waking up early? No big deal for our
students. Especially, when it means

that we will be visiting campuses and
what they have to offer. The

students were able to check out UC
Riverside along with what they have

to offer to them!

ITS THAT TIME
AGAIN!

This month's  district meeting helped
our students polish their leadership
skills and they got to listen to a gues

speaker about environmentl issues in
the community.

YOUTH
COUNCIL

Lunch is a time to eat but our youth
like to utilize their tutoring room as a

meeting space to plan out their
meetings and ways they can help out

the community.

Our students had the great
opportunity of attending CSUCI with
their families and learned how they

can work together to attend a college
after high school


